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STATEMENT BY MAYOR DE BLASIO ON THE TERRORIST ATTACK ON THE ARMY 

PUBLIC SCHOOL IN PAKISTAN 

 

�I am horrified and heartbroken by the terrorist attack on the Army Public School in Peshawar, Pakistan 

today, taking the innocent lives of so many students and teachers. My thoughts and prayers are with the 

victims� families and their loved ones. We hope and pray for a peaceful future for all of Pakistan�s 

people.�� 
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